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November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Henry Morris Trust: Grants for student planned Projects 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

See Information Below. January 2024 

 
I am writing to make you aware of the work of the Henry Morris Trust, which makes financial 
grants available to students over the age of thirteen who wish to undertake trips or projects 
that enhance or extend their school learning, or that enable them further to pursue an 
interest or hobby. 

Each year, Bottisham students take advantage of this opportunity, about which we spoke to 
year 9 and 10 students in assemblies this week and last. Recently, for example, a group of 
students were funded to complete the three peaks challenge, and an individual student 
received a grant to complete a cycling tour of the Netherlands, accompanied by his parent. 

Further information about the work of this organisation, including how to apply for a grant, 
can be found on this website: Henry Morris Memorial Trust. This video supplements this 
information https://vimeo.com/874725908. 

Students whose applications are successful are required to ‘write up’ and present about their 
project and /or visit once they have completed it. 

You will see from the website that the deadline for applications is in January of next year. 

With kind regards, 
 

Mr A Gee 
Assistant Principal 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhenrymorris.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CBGreig%40bottishamvc.org%7Cf6487527d77142a174cd08dbe4410e2b%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638354740284877110%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FQEB5AbGeql%2FNyo2DgSTon3kvv6Gn5mLCOy8dBRvqws%3D&reserved=0
https://vimeo.com/874725908

